

Home & School Meeting February 21, 2024 6-7 PM Location: Higher Grounds Coffee Shop

Scheduled Attendees: Kayla Larson, Abby Klodowski, Kayla Oleskow

3 additional parents were also in attendance.

Meeting was called to order at 6:07 PM by Abby Klodowski and opened with a prayer.

Abby reported back to the group regarding the room reservation for a possible bingo event in March and the date we had previously selected was not available. The group discussed for next school year all event dates should be selected during Summer so that rooms can be reserved well in advance and the events can be included in the school calendar. The group then also discussed the need for a beginning of the school year assembly to aid in communication to new and returning families.

Home & School is waiting on a few quotes to continue discussion about potentially funding a new scoreboard in the gymnasium. Other needs and methods to get more input on what additional needs the school may have were also discussed..

The Fun Run event is likely to take place the first week in May, we are looking for the date to be confirmed by staff before announcing. Discussion took place on the structure of prizes and a timeline for when information would go out to students and their families. Kayla L presented initial information from Fun Run 101 as a means to track and collect donations.

The group was asked to bring Teacher Appreciation Week ideas back to the next meeting on March 6th.

Meeting adjourned at 7:25 PM.

Next meeting date - March 6, 2024